How Have Fees Been Used in the Past?

Many projects in Glen Canyon National Recreation Area to improve visitor experience have been completed with fee revenues
or are currently in process. Here are just a few of them:

Improve Lake Acm_ess and Usage - the Antelope Pc-lnt launch ramp was LXILI‘Ide to improve visitor access during low water conditions.
Repairs were made to the Dangling Rope boat dock. Floating restrooms were installed. Roads and parking areas that provide access to the
lake have been maintained or improved.

Interpretive Visitor Services ]mprovements -The Exhlblt‘i at the Carl Hayden Visitor Center are being rcdcmgned and rcplaccd in
partnership with the Bureau of Reclamation. Past projects have included 1nslal]|ng new audio-visual equipment, the new touch screen

electronic information kiosk, the development of park brochures and improvements to the park website.
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Aquatic Invasive Spemes Prevention and Management — Lake Powell was predicted to be the first large water body in the west to be
infested with zebra mussels. Through an extensive prevention and monitoring program the NPS was able to delay the arrival of quagga
mussels for years, and was able to detect the population at a very early stage thaL will help prevent the spread to other waters in the future.



